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SUBJECT: Recently Disclosed Vulnerabilities in Certain Apple & Mozilla Products

The Department of Information Technology (DoIT) is performing work to address recently disclosed 
vulnerabilities in certain Apple and Mozilla products. Most users will not be impacted by our work; 
however, some users with older devices may be contacted by our staff with further instructions in the 
coming days. 

For all users who utilize Apple products or Mozilla software, please ensure that your software is 
updated to the most recent versions. Instructions for this process can be found at: 

https://support.apple.com/en-us/HT201222 
https :/ / support.mozilla.org/ en-US/kb/update-firefox-latest-release 
https:/ /support.mozilla.org/ en-US/kb/updating-thunderbird 

SYSTEMS AFFECTED:
• iOS versions prior to iOS 14.4
• iPadOS versions prior to iPadOS 14.4
• tvOS versions prior to tvOS 14.4
• watch OS versions prior to watch OS 7 .3
• Xcode versions prior to Xcode 12.4
• Mozilla Firefox versions prior to 85
• Mozilla Firefox ESR versions prior to 78.7
• Mozilla Thunderbird versions prior to 78.7

If you would like assistance with this verification, please contact our help desk at 
doit helpdesk@doit.cccounty.us. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and we thank you for your understanding. For any 
additional questions, please reach out to your DoIT support staff. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Office of the CIO 

https://support.apple.com/en-us/HT201222
https://support.mozilla.org/en-US/kb/update-firefox-latest-release
https://support.mozilla.org/en-US/kb/updating-thunderbird



